% SI'THOMAS AQUINAS COLLEGE

IGNITE YOUR PASSION

The 2024-25 Christopher Taussi Memorial Scholarship

Awarded to Anthony Prunty

During the 2024-25 academic year, the Christopher Taussi Memorial Scholarship will
be awarded to dedicated student Anthony Prunty ‘28, who is enrolled in
St. Thomas Aquinas College’s School of Business, studying Sport Management.

Anthony Prunty, a native of Lake Hopatcong, NJ and graduate of
Jefferson Township High School, is studying Sport Management at
the College. Anthony is also a student-athlete on the Men'’s Ice

| Hockey team.

Anthony looks forward to experiencing all that STAC has to offer,
and feels connected to the staff on campus as well as his
teammates: “My professors and advisers have been very helpful.
They have welcomed and guided me in this next chapter of my
life. My STAC experience has been very great and I'm excited to
continue this Spartan Journey and see what it holds next for me.”

The Christopher Taussi Memorial Scholarship

Christopher Taussi passed away in a tragic accident on
October 11, 2021 at the young age of 25. Christopher was the
beloved son of STAC employee Lee Taussi and her husband
Michael, brother of Michael A, Nicholas, and Samantha, and
friend to all. He lived his life to the fullest and provided love
and joy to all. Christopher will live on in our hearts forever.

The Taussi Family has established the scholarship fund in Christopher's memory.
His scholarship fund will benefit many deserving students at the College. Learn
more about the Christopher Taussi Memorial Scholarship and how you can help
make a difference in the lives of students like Anthony Prunty and others:

www.stac.edu/christopher-taussi-memorial-scholarship
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